
 

 

 

I hope everyone enjoyed their Thanksgiving break and were able to 

enjoy their families.  As we head into December we will focus on 

holiday celebration by exploring cultures around the world and all 

the wonderful and different ways people observe and celebrate.   

We will of course continue with our Montessori work.  Introducing 

new lessons and extending known lessons.  

As the cubby area becomes full with coats, hats, gloves and soon boots, children at 

times struggle with finding their items.  Coats are hung on top of each other and many 

look similar.  Please label items (initials in sharpie on a tag works!).  It is easier to help 

them when items are identifiable.  Also, please take home any extra light sweaters and 

coats that may still be in the cubby area from the fall.  

Miss Debbie  and Miss Nina 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Closed: December  24th & 25th (Winter Camp available December 26th-28th)  

School Closed: December 31st & 1st   (Winter Camp available January 2nd-4th)     
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I m port an t clas sroom Dat es  an d Remin ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   

I know our schedules don’t   always sync and it can be difficult to connect and share infor-

mation about your child. Please, always feel free to email me with questions, concerns or 

simply to check in!  I check my email every weekday and will get back to you via email or 

phone call if you prefer.  

debbie@boisemontessori.com 

HOLIDAY SING ALONG 

December 20th at 9:15 we will have a Holiday sing along.  

An invitation went  out earlier via email!  We are looking 

forward to spending some time together bonding through 

the warmth of the season! 


